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**CALL TO ACTION** 
 
 
Democratic Sisters, 
 
Natural disaster has struck again and our friends in Florida have suffered great 
devastation.  The democratic women’s clubs in the Panhandle took the brunt of 
Hurricane Michael and many of our members in that area have lost everything.  This 
area has the largest club within the Democratic Women’s Club of Florida and need our 
assistance.  Power has not yet been restored and FEMA is not yet on the ground in the 
hardest-hit areas.   
 
As a family of democratic women, we pull together when our family needs help and 
our democratic families in Florida need us now.   
 
I am calling on each of you to make an effort to support those affected in any way you 
can.  Florida DWCF President, Patty Farley is collecting monetary contributions or gift 
cards to send to our members in the area.  She will use the contributions to purchase 
gift cards to grocery stores or hardware stores so that those in need can purchase 
necessary items for sustenance and rebuilding.  Patty’s mailing address is: 
 
Patty Farley 
173 Coral Way East 
Indialantic, Florida, 32903 

 
At times like these, politics becomes secondary to survival and we hold our southern 
sisters in our hearts while they rebuild their communities and homes.   

 
Susanna L. French, President 
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